MADTOWN MUZINGS

It humors me to no end that the USGA is
so concerned with banning anchored put-
ters. Maybe I haven't been paying close
enough attention, but it doesn’t seem as if
there have been an alarming percentage of
golf tournaments won by golfers who use
an anchored putting stroke. Aside from
that anecdotal observation, have putters
really been driving changes in the game?
It seems to me as if juiced up golf balls and
drivers may be a bit more of an issue. On
the flip side, I know that most average joes
like the extra distance that these techno-
logical advances have brought, and if hit-

ting the ball far helps to grow the game,
I'm all for it.

Speaking of growing the game, I can't
help but think that simplified golf rules
would be a good thing. Lately, it seems as
if every major golf tournament has some
confusing rules gaffe, and I hope that pro-
spective players aren't turned off by these
complicated rulings that many seasoned
players probably aren’t even aware of.

If you haven’t watched the GolfdomTV
interview with Matt Shaffer from Merion

Golf Club, please take the time to do so.
I found Matt’s takes on golf course main-
tenance to be refreshingly candid and re-
alistic. As a teaser, he likes grainy greens
and hopes that a few of the players at the
US Open have to hit from patches of white
clover in the rough.

I hope that you and your golf club have
a successful golf season, and by the time
that the next The Grass Roots arrives, sum-
mer be nearing its end. Hopefully, my ar-
ticle will be on time for that issue or my
time in this magazine might also be near-
ing its end:
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